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Changes to Scheduled Public Meeting for Palmetto Commerce Parkway Phase 3 
and Main Road Improvement Projects  
 
Palmetto Commerce Parkway Phase 3  
Project website: https://www.palmettocommerceparkway3.com/ 
 
The public meeting originally scheduled for March 25 has been postponed. A new date and time has yet to be determined.  

The Palmetto Commerce Parkway Phase 3 (PCP3) project would provide the last segment in a new connector 
parkway from Ladson Road to Aviation Avenue near I -26, and Joint Base Charleston. This proposed project would 
provide the final 3-mile long section of four-lane roadway between Ashley Phosphate Road and West Aviation 
Avenue near Remount Road. This would facilitate better distribution of traffic in the area north of the I -26/I-526 
Interchange and provide a new connection for commuters traveling through the City of North Charleston.  
 

Main Road Corridor Segment A  
Project website: https://www.mainroadcorridor.com/ 

 
The public information meeting scheduled for March 31 at St. John’s High School will now be an online meeting. The 
online meeting will include an introduction video and information to walk through the process used to analyze design 
alternatives and show Charleston County’s recommended preferred alternative. Citizens will be able to submit comments 
to the project team online at the project website and via mail to Sunshine Trakas, 4045 Bridge View Drive, Suite B309 
North Charleston, SC 29405. The comment period will open March 31 when the online meeting is available.  

Segment A of the project begins at Bees Ferry Road and continues along Main Road across US 17, ending at the 
intersection of River Road at Chisolm Road. The online meeting will present the recommended preferred alternative for 
the widening of Main Road between Bees Ferry Road and Chisolm Road, a new interchange at the intersection of US 17 
and Main Road, and intersection improvements at the intersection of Main Road at River Road and Chisolm Road. The 
project will also include the extension of the West Ashley Greenway to Bees Ferry Road.  

Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
can call Charleston County Public Works at (843) 202-6137. 
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